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From: Michael Glew 
Sent: 13 March 2024 19:11
To: Planning
Subject: Rye Hill Farm Great Ayton your reference NYM/2024/0093

 
Dear Miss O’Mara, 
 
 Revised scheme to planning approval NYM/2024/0374/FL at Rye Hill Farm Great Ayton 
 
I am a resident of Great Ayton and a hiker and regularly walk the road pass Rye Hill. I remember it as a working farm 
with the Shire horses and I am very pleased to see that the old dilapidated barn has been converted into a home. 
 
The conversion looks lovely and a big improvement and in keeping with its surroundings which is not always the case 
with modern buildings. The mix and quality of the materials of wood, stone and brick have been tastefully designed, 
and I strongly support the applica on of the owner and the improvements made and proposed. 
 
Please do contact me if you require further details. My contact details are: 
 
Michael Glew 
8 Sunnyfield 
Great Ayton 
Middlesbrough 
TS9 6AB 
 

 
 
Kind Regards 
Michael Glew. 
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From:
Sent: 09 March 2024 21:11
To: Planning
Subject: Rye hill farm

Hello 

I think the planing for Rye hill farm is fair. When you come across from the woods it looks picturesque. 
A great addition to our village. 

Regards 
Mrs Stephenson 
Sent from my iPhone 

Lisa Stephenson   
1 Oaklands  
Great Ayton  
Middlesbrough  
TS96BB 
Sent from my iPhone 
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From: Nicholas Tucker 
Sent: 11 March 2024 19:05
To: Planning
Subject: Revised scheme to planning approval NYM/2020/0374/FL

 
Ref NYM/2024/0093 
 
Mr Nick Tucker 
Ryehill farm co age 
Sta on Road 
Great Ayton 
TS9 6HE 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to comment on the renova on of the farm buildings at Ryehill farm. 
In my opinion the work to date has been done well. I have no wish to oppose the applica on for further extension. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
N.P Tucker 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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From:
Sent: 08 March 2024 18:15
To: Planning
Subject: NYM 2024/0093 Rye Hill farm

 
To whom it may concern 
I have lived in Great Ayton for over 50 years and regularly walk my dogs past Rye Hill farm and think the 
recent work at the farm only improves its look and is in keeping with its surroundings Yours Angela Coates 
23 Marwood Drive 
Great Ayton 
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From: Keith Caush 
Sent: 08 March 2024 17:31
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Ref nym/2024/0093

 
My address is 63 Roseberry crescent, great ayton Ts96ew 
 

 
 
> On 8 Mar 2024, at 15:39, Keith Caush   
>  
> We regularly walk close to this property and it has certainly enhanced  
> the area a  
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